
2/10 - 2/14 - Virginia Kindness Week
2/10 - PTA Little Ceasars Pizza Fundraider Ends
2/10 - PTA General Membership Meeting @ 6:00 in Library or Join Virtually HERE
2/12 - PTA Dine & Donate @ Rita’s Italian Ice 5:00 - 8:00
2/13 - Student Two Hour Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences 2:30 - 6:00
2/14 - Student Holiday for Parent Teacher Conferences 8:00 - 12:00
2/18 - 2/20 - Cardinal Cart Visits
2/25 - 2/27 - 2nd Grade CogAT testing for Gifted Screening - All 2nd Grade Students

CLICK HERE TO ACCESS MORE IMPORTANT UPCOMING LGPS & OCPS
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Upcoming Response Drill

Principal Message

Sunday, February 9, 2025

CLICK HERE TO LIKE AND FOLLOW THE LGPS PTA

LGPS CARDINAL
CONNECTION

Home Resources

Reading

Math

Sweetheart Sight Words

Love Your Number Bonds

LGPS will conduct a Cardiac Response Drill on this
week as part of our safety preparedness. The drill
will  only require adults to respond. A brief safe
school mode notice will be given while the Cardiac
Response Team practices.  
While we hope it's never needed, we want families
to know our trained team is ready to respond. 

Learning begins and ends with our childrens first
and most important teacher; their family.  We

are so pleased to partner with you in your child
learning and development.  

Write sight words on paper hearts
and spread them around the

room. Have students find, read,
and use each word in a sentence.

For extra fun, let them trade
hearts with a friend to practice

fluency together! ❤️📚

Use hearts to practice number bonds!
Write two numbers in each half-heart
that add up to the whole heart. Then,
create related subtraction facts. This

fun, Valentine’s-themed activity
strengthens number sense while

keeping math engaging and festive!
❤️➕➖

Dear LGPS Families,

We are eagerly anticipating parent/teacher conferences
and look forward to meeting with all of our Cardinal
families to have healthy conversations about our
partnership in growing your student in the areas of
academics, attendance and behavior.  Scroll below for
directions to sign up for P/T Conferences by Wednesday
of this week.    

Kindness Week is this week and we look forward to
spreading kindness to others throughout the week. 
 
Monday is: Chalk it up to Kindness - Wear Rainbow Colors
Tuesday: Rockin’ Kindness - Dress like a Rockstar
Wednesday: Kindness 911 - Dress as your favorite first
responder
Thursday: Spotting Kindness - Wear Polka dots

http://meet.google.com/wnw-jfdq-dgy
https://lgps.ocss-va.org/lgps-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/locustgroveprimarypta








Access Code: 0037696YB 

https://barksdalephoto.com/


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6LUrhEDsG_kCADfayONGaj8VngK2msefQ1leGEDnDI67lXQ/viewform?usp=send_form




Please use this
guidance to help
you decide if we

should see you in
class or if your

child should stay
home. 

We want you to get

better when needed but

need you in school as

often as possible.












